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January 14, 2021 

VIA IBFS 

Federal Communications Commission 
45 L St. NE 
Washington, D.C. 20554 

Re: Clarification for Name Change Notification 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

On November 12, 2020 and December 11, 2020, respectively, DG Consents Sub, Inc. filed 
applications for special temporary authority (STA) for Call Sign S2348.  See IBFS File Nos. 
SAT-STA-20201112-00135; SAT-STA-20201211-00143.  These STA applications remain 
pending. 

By this letter, Maxar License Inc., through counsel, notifies the Commission per FCC Rule 1.65 
that the name of the licensee for these applications has changed from DG Consents Sub, Inc. to 
Maxar License Inc.  

The FRN for these STA applications remains 0027711787 and has been updated to reflect this 
name change as well. 

Please contact the undersigned with questions regarding this letter. 

Respectfully Submitted, 
 

 
Henry Gola 
Counsel to Maxar License Inc.  
 

 


